
1

Bobby Adkins

From: Kelly McMahon <kelly@tmservice.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 12:03 PM
To: Bobby Adkins
Subject: McNab House and Botanical Garden

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

This message came from outside your organization.  
 

Good Afternoon members of the PNZ Board, 
 
As a lifelong citizen of Pompano Beach I am writing this letter to express my full support for the McNab House and 
Botanical Garden project. When I saw the presentation for this, I was in complete awe. It promises to be a one-of-a-kind 
destination that my kids and I will enjoy daily. What a wonderful space to immerse oneself in nature, away from the 
daily hustle and bustle of life. 
 
I am in full support of this initiative and sincerely hope you approve it without hesitation. I am beyond excited about this 
project and am confident it will positively impact generations to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kelly McMahon 
 
 
--  
Kelly McMahon 
T & M Services 
31 NE 1st Street. 
Pompano Beach, FL 33060 
Kelly@TMService.net 
954-942-8768 
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